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I am very concerned that mandating getting the jab for Covid 19 without Pfizer's 
release of full study information will continue to put every person in danger, and no 
one is held responsible for any adverse reactions or deaths associated with the jab.
Also, it is irresponsible to mandate people getting a shot that can be life threatening, 
when it clearly is not preventing getting said virus at all, just lessening the severity. It 
is also creating further health issues among all ages---heart and lung issues, blood 
clots and brain aneurysms, and autoimmune issues.
We need to know that our state will STOP reacting to and increasing the fear of 
getting this virus, and take a more informed and cautious approach to Mainers' health.
Once something is mandated, it rarely is rolled back and canceled; please stop this 
madness and assault of this global science experiment that is clearly going wrong.


